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5th September 2023 
Welcome back! 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are very excited to welcome your children back to 
school tomorrow (Wednesday 6th September).  We hope 
that you have all had a good break. Here is some important 
information as we start the new term.   
 
Uniform 
Our Clifton uniform is a red Clifton PE T shirt  
(one free to every child), a red jumper or cardigan, black 
trousers or leggings and black trainers. All children in 
receipt of Pupil Premium will receive a red Clifton jumper. 
Please make sure there are no branded sportswear or 
trainers.  
 
Gate 6 
Please note, Gate 6 will now be closed in the morning and at the end of the school day. 
There will be no access to the school at any time through this gate.  
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
It is really important that your child attends school EVERY DAY and ON TIME. We have very 
strict procedures to follow set out by the Local Authority to work with families to improve 
their child’s attendance if necessary. Missing learning can have a significant impact on your 
child’s progress.  
 
Collection after school 
If you are unable to collect your child after school, you MUST contact us and let us know the 
name of the person who will be collecting them. We cannot let them go home with another 
adult without your permission.  
 
Priorities for this year 
This year, we will be working on improving standards in reading, phonics and writing as part 
of our School Improvement Plan. We are also continuing to work on developing Oracy 
across the school.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow! 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming 
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